
 
  
  
  
  

  ASE Web Site Maintenance 

  February 21, 2008  

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) Information and Communications Technology Department will be
conducting some maintenance procedures on the ASE web site on Wednesday 27/2/2008. It is
therefore possible to have minor interruptions on the service between 6pm and midnight. The ASE
appreciates your patience with us during this upgrade.
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